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Foundation Home Learning 

20th – 24th May 2019 

 

In the blink of an eye we are somehow at the end of another term in school and the children are 

preparing for their final term in Foundation. This term has absolutely whizzed by, full of super 

learning, experiences and most importantly fun! 

This term we have enjoyed: 

 China Week – eating Chinese food, making masks and lanterns and joining in with the whole 

school parade 

 Foundation Spring Disco 

 Learning about our new class author Giles Andreae and learning about different countries 

and animals – going on hunts in our forest, making plane tickets and pretending to be 

explorers 

 Introducing Elmer and helping to paint our school elephant 

 A visit to Playbox to watch their Summer Show 

 Celebrating our Star Home Readers with a Teddy Bears Picnic 

Wow – all of this in just a very short term.  Next term our timetable naturally progresses to prepare 

the children for Year 1. We build this up discreetly throughout the year so the children hardly notice 

the changes in the expectation to complete more independent challenges. Throughout next term we 

will have a thorough transition into Year 1 and fully support all children to settle into their new 

environment and get to know their new staff – how exciting! Please keep an eye out for a Foundation to 

Year 1 Parents and Carers meeting date which will support you all with the new expectations in Year 1, 

doors to pick up etc and some exciting summer challenges to help your child prepare for their new 

adventure. 

Home Learning: We hope you have a fantastic week with family and friends. Please share your exciting 

adventures on Tapestry. 

Dates for next term: 

Coffee Morning Tuesday: 8.40-9.30am every Tuesday – everyone welcome! 

Wednesday 12th June: Class Photos 

Monday 1st July: Foundation and KS1 Sports Day 9-12 

Wednesday 10th July: Foundation Parent’s Evening 

Thursday 11th July: Foundation Parent’s Evening 

Wednesday 24th July: Last day of term 

 

 

 

Please remember home 

learning should be fun! 

Don’t worry if you do not 

have time at a weekend – 

just if and when you can! 


